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16 November 2011 Your ref: 10_0209

Attention: Heather Warton

Dear Ms Warton

SUBJECT: EXHIBITION OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR A PROPOSED 50
BERTH MARINA AT LOT 519 DP 729020 — 19 BRISBANE WATER DRIVE,
KOOLEWONG (10_0209)

| refer to your letter dated 4 October 2011 regarding the Exhibition of Environmental
Assessment for the proposed 50 Berth Marina.

The NSW Office of Water (Office of Water) provides the following advice on the basis that
the existing legislative provisions under Part 3A of the Environmental Planning and

Assessment Act 1979 apply to this proposal.

The Office of Water is satisfied with the Environmental Assessment and does not have
any comments or recommended conditions for this application.

If you require further information please contact Dr Jodie Dabovic, Planning and
Assessment Coordinator on (02) 4904 2571.

Yours sincerely

AN . /\NV\{:,\AU_\:‘_L&J

Mark Mignanelli
Manager Major Projects, Mines and Assessment
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